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March 27, 1997 VIA FACSIMILE TO 202/619-8365

Ms. Ann Aldrich
Executive Secretariat

U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
Executive Secretariat's Office

451 Seventh Street, SW, Room 10139

Washington, D.C. 20410

Re:  Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request
Multifamily Information Systems Status Reports

Dear Ms. Aldrich:

On September 30, 1996, HUD's Office Of Inspector General, Office of Audit, Information
Systems Audit Division, issued a Management Study on Multifamily Information Systems,
Contained within thig Study was a memorandum dated September 30, 1996 for Nicolas
Retsinas and Steven Yohai from Benjamin Hsiao, Director of the Inspector Generai's Audit
Division. In that memorandum, Mr. Hsiao included the following paragraph:

information Systems for Multifamily. Within 60 days, please give us, for each
fecommendation made in the réport, a status report on: ( 1) action taken; (2) the
Proposed action and the date to be completed: or {3} why action is considered

the request. o 3
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If you have any questions, please call me at (301) 469-3422. g‘? = N
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David J. Ervin

7315 Wisconsin Avenuc » Suite 825 West « Bethesda, MD 20814-3202
(301) 469-3400 « Fax: (301) 469-3433




